
Silverlaken Project

PUBLIC HEARING MINUTES

WCIDA Public Hearing for the Silverlaken request for IDA incentives was held on 
December 11, 2017 at 3 pm in the Castile Town Hall, 53Main St., Castile, N.Y.

In attendance:  David Swede, Town of Castile Zoning Officer;  Mike Bellamy, Project 
Owner;  James Pierce, WCIDA Executive Director and Robin Marschilok, WCIDA 
Director of Operations.

1. James Pierce opened the hearing at 3:00 p.m. and had available the published 
hearing notice and summary of the project.  Pierce stated that the purpose of the 
public hearing was to gather public input on the proposed project.

2. Mike Bellamy reviewed his plan to set up a small glamping rental business on his 
property at Silver Lake with hopes of attracting tourist to come stay and utilize the
lake.  The project will also include a boat house, a lodge and small elite cabins for
overnight accommodations.

3. Dave Swede stated that he feels the community likes to see good things 
happening and any improvements to property on the lake is best for everybody. 

With no other questions or comments the meeting was adjourned at 3:34 p.m.

Minutes prepared by R. Marschilok




